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Auburn School Board Approves Lease 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education has approved a one-year-lease to
continue using the gymnasium at the Nemaha County Wellness Center in
Auburn. 

The gymnasium will be used for various sports practices.  The cost to the School
District is $9,000.  Superintendent Kevin Reiman said it has not yet been
determined if the District will lease the gymnasium at the former Southeast
Consolidated School in Stella again this year. 

Auburn students will be going to school on Monday, the day of the Total Solar
Eclipse.  Superintendent Reiman said a majority of patrons wanted school to be
in session. 

Students in Kindergarten through Second Grade will stay inside and watch the
eclipse on television.  Parents wanting to come to school and take their children
outside to watch the eclipse will be allowed to do so.

All the other students will be outside.  Parental permission forms will be sent
home to be signed for the students to go outside for the eclipse event. 
 
Following the regular meeting an executive session was held to discuss personnel.
 No action was taken following the closed session. 
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